Brush with Kindness looking
to assist homeowners

A Brush with Kindness, the South Lake Tahoe branch of Habitat
for Humanity, is looking for homeowners who need some help.

The group of volunteers paints exteriors, does
minor exterior repair, and basic landscaping
or yard clean up for qualified homeowners.
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For more information or to find out if you qualify, call
Carolyn at (530) 541.4654 or Bonnie at (530) 577.7762.
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